
    
 

Pensioners, you’re invited to join us! 
 

We are the Hydro Pensioners Association of Ontario (HPAO), a not-for-profit organization 
that was incorporated in 2010.  Membership is open to all pensioners of Ontario Hydro 
and its successor companies including Hydro One, Ontario Power Generation (OPG), the 
Electrical Safety Authority (ESA) and the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO). 
 

Our Association encourages retirees to stay in touch with Hydro friends and co-workers, 
promotes the well-being of pensioners & their family and facilitates sharing important 
information with them.  The HPAO is divided geographically into Districts across the 
province and many of them offer free membership while others have a nominal annual 
fee.  Each one typically hosts a number of events and various social activities every year. 
 

To join us or if you have any questions, please refer to the chart below and contact the 
District that is most convenient or closest to your home location.  Make sure to include 
your full name, mailing address, phone number and the name of the successor company 
you retired from (e.g. Hydro One, OPG, etc.).  For other general enquiries, comments or 
suggestions, please contact HPAO’s Provincial Council team at:   HPAO.Main@gmail.com 
 

  District Name   Email Address 
Belleville hydropensionersbelleville@gmail.com   

Georgian Bay geobay_hydro_pens@hotmail.com  

Hamilton hydropensionershamiltondist@gmail.com  

Lambton/Kent hydropensionlkent@gmail.com  

London oh.pensioners.london@gmail.com  

North Bay northbaydistricthydropensioner@gmail.com  

Thunder Bay hydropensionerstbay@gmail.com  

Timmins/Temiskaming Shores hydropensionerstimmins@gmail.com  

Toronto hydropensionerstoronto@gmail.com  

Windsor hydropensionlkent@gmail.com  
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